
Submission ID: 11225

We would like to take part in any discussion/hearing related to the proposal to connect into the
Bulls Lodge Quarry Sub-station as it is our contention that there is ample opportunity to connect
into main grid overhead cable within the confines of the solar farm site.
Regards
Alan Swash
Boreham Conservation Society


